Indoor Visitation for Heritage of Edina
WE HAVE HAD A POSITIVE TEST FOR COVID-19 IN OUR REMBRANDT BUILDING, AND WITH NEW REGULATIONS WE WILL BE ALLOWING VISITATION TO CONTINUE. WE DO NEED TO INFORM YOU THAT VISITING IS NOT RECOMMENDED, BUT IF YOU CHOOSE TO VISIT YOUR LOVED ONE WHILE WE ARE IN OUTBREAK YOU NEED TO BE AWARE OF THE RISK OF EXPOSURE TO COVID-19. IF YOU CHOOSE TO VISIT, YOU MUST FOLLOW BASIC INFECTION CONTROL GUIDELINES:
· Complete guest check-in at the kiosk located at the front entry of the Rembrandt building. A nametag will print out which is to be worn at all times during your visit.
· Facemasks covering nose and mouth are to be worn at all times.
· Excellent hand hygiene.
· Social distancing from all residents and staff.
· Go directly to the room.
· Visit in the room unless otherwise directed.
· Exit the facility directly after your visit.
*VISITATION FOR ANY RESIDENT THAT IS ON QUARANTINE FOR COVID OR SUSPECTED COVID IS CURRENTLY ON HOLD UNLESS IN COMPASSIONATE CARE SITUATIONS. THIS POLICY IS PER MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH (MDH) GUIDELINES.      
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